Eastern Region Water Utility Coordinating Committee



(Via electronic mail)

May 31, 2018

Ms. Lori Mathieu
Public Health Section Chief
Connecticut Department of Public Health
Drinking Water Section
410 Capitol Avenue, MS#12DWS
Hartford, CT 06134-0308

Re: Final Integrated Report and Executive Summary Eastern Public Water Supply Management Area Robert Congdon, Tri-Chair congdon@preston-ct.org 860-887-5581 Ext.105

Mark Decker, Tri-Chair MarkDecker@npumail.com 860-823-4168

Jonathan Avery, Tri-Chair javery@hazardvillewater.com 860-749-0779

Samuel Alexander, Recording Secretary Salexander@seccog.org 860-889-2324

Dear Lori:

In accordance with Connecticut General Statutes Section 25-33h, the Eastern Connecticut Water Utility Coordinating Committee (WUCC) has prepared the attached Final Integrated Report and Final Executive Summary for the Eastern Connecticut Public Water Supply Management Area. Submission of these reports conclude the two-year planning process begun in June of 2016. Please post these documents to the Eastern WUCC webpage.

The Eastern WUCC looks forward to working with DPH to implement the recommendations of the Final Integrated Report. Please contact us with any questions.

Very Truly Yours,

Robert Congdon '
Eastern WUCC Tri-Chair

Mark Decker Eastern WUCC Tri-Chair Jonathan Avery
Eastern WUCC Tri-Chair